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Monash IVF Group (ASX: MVF) has today been the subject of a media article which contains assertions 

and inferences which require correction.   

The media article infers that correspondence from a number of Monash IVF Group doctors received by 

Chairman Mr Richard Davis suggests they are concerned about patient care. This is incorrect. The 

correspondence referred to expressed concern in relation to the resignation of two senior embryologists. 

In seeking to raise pregnancy success rates across Monash IVF Group to the world leading levels achieved 

in some of our clinics, we are always seeking to improve our science and service to our patients which 

sometimes involves personnel changes. 

Patient care and the commitment to scientific excellence has, and will always remain, Monash IVF 

Group’s highest priority.  

Monash IVF doctors are a core part of the Group and the Group’s Board and management work closely 

with them on opportunities and challenges that arise.  It is not unusual for the doctors to communicate 

collectively with the senior management team and the Board.    

Importantly, the doctors remain committed to the Monash IVF Group and remain focussed on pursuing 

the best outcomes for patients. 
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About Monash IVF Group 
Monash IVF Group is a leading provider of assisted reproductive services and specialist womens imaging and diagnostic 
services in Australia and Malaysia.  The Group is a driving force in the development of assisted reproductive technologies 
and has many Australian and world firsts since the work of our pioneers who achieved the first IVF pregnancy in the world 
in 1973. 


